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Monday 15th April, 2019 

Dear Customer, 
 
Re: PCN notification for Harwin product. 
 
Please be advised that the design of the Pick and Place cap on the Gecko with Latches 
has been altered to improve manufacturability. This change will only affect the 
smallest connector size – the 6-contact (3+3). The flat area on the top surface of the cap 
is being reduced from 4.3 x 5.5mm down to 3.3 x 5.5mm. 
 
This change will be implemented on complete assembled product from 1st May 2019. 
There will still be some product already manufactured available for sale either here at 
Harwin or at our distribution partners that may still have the larger cap. 
 
We would recommend that you check your production line immediately to see if a 
smaller vacuum nozzle will be required, and swap as soon as possible – a smaller 
nozzle will still work with the larger size cap. 
 
The following items are affected: 

• G125-MS10605L0P, G125-MS10605L0R 

• G125-MS10605L1P, G125-MS10605L1R 

• G125-MS10605L2P, G125-MS10605L2R 

• G125-MS10605L3P, G125-MS10605L3R 

• G125-MV10605L0P, G125-MV10605L0R 

• G125-MV10605L1P, G125-MV10605L1R 

• G125-MV20605L0P, G125-MV20605L0R 

• G125-MV20605L2P, G125-MV20605L2R 
 
Moving forward, we will no longer able to support the previous design of pick and 
place cap on these products. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Product Change Team 
technical@harwin.com 
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